
Exci�ng News: Introducing Local/Regents Diploma Opportunity Star�ng September 2024! 

Dear Prospec�ve High School Families, 

We are thrilled to announce an exci�ng addi�on to our educa�onal offerings at AHRC NYC High School. 
Beginning in September 2024, we will be providing students with the opportunity to earn a 
Local/Regents Diploma. 

This new ini�a�ve reflects our commitment to offering diverse pathways for our students to achieve 
academic success and prepare for their future endeavors. The Local/Regents Diploma provides a rigorous 
academic curriculum aligned with state standards, ensuring that students receive a comprehensive 
educa�on that prepares them for college, career, and beyond. 

Here's what you can expect from our Local/Regents Diploma program: 

1. Comprehensive Curriculum: Our curriculum is designed to meet the requirements for obtaining 
a Local/Regents Diploma, ensuring that students receive a well-rounded educa�on across 
various subject areas. 

2. Dedicated Support: Our experienced faculty and staff are commited to suppor�ng students 
throughout their academic journey. From personalized instruc�on to academic counseling, we 
are here to help every student succeed. 

3. Prepara�on for Success: Earning a Local/Regents Diploma opens doors to a wide range of 
opportuni�es, including college admission, career advancement, and personal growth. Our 
program equips students with the knowledge, skills, and confidence they need to thrive in 
today's world. 

We believe that every student deserves the opportunity to achieve their full poten�al, and we are 
excited to offer the Local/Regents Diploma as a pathway to success. 

If you have any ques�ons or would like to learn more about our Local/Regents Diploma program, please 
don't hesitate to contact us. We look forward to welcoming your family to the AHRC NYC community and 
suppor�ng your child's academic journey. 

 

Sincerely, 

Christopher Uccellini 

Principal 


